Memorandum



DATE December 29, 2023

TO Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

Discussion of Expanding Housing Development Options with Potential Regulations for Two-Four-Unit Housing and Minimum Residential Lot Size

Pursuant to City Council Rules of Procedure Section 6.2(f)(1), the following item "Discussion of Expanding Housing Development Options with Potential Regulations for Two-Four-Unit Housing and Minimum Residential Lot Size" will be scheduled for the January 17, 2024, City Council briefing meeting. The item was heard at the December 19, 2023, Housing and Homeless Solutions Committee meeting and must be heard at the next regular briefing agenda. The item was requested to be briefed at City Council by a five-signature memorandum by Council Members West, Schultz, Resendez, Blackmon, and Bazaldua submitted on November 8, 2023.

Majed A. Al-Ghafry, P.E. Assistant City Manager

T.C. Broadnax, City Manager
Tammy Palomino, City Attorney
Mark Swann, City Auditor
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, Deputy City Manager
Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager

M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager Dr. Robert Perez, Assistant City Manager Carl Simpson, Assistant City Manager Jack Ireland, Chief Financial Officer Genesis D. Gavino, Chief of Staff to the City Manager Directors and Assistant Directors